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Wild World Heroes Library Reading Challenge 
 
Congratulations to all the children who completed the Wild World Heroes Summer Reading 

Challenge run by the library service. The number of children who completed the challenge this 

year amazed us. They proudly showed off their certificates and medals in our celebration 

assembly.   

Phonics and Reading Workshop 2021 
 

The Cambridge Primary School’s Phonics and Reading Workshop 2021 

is now available to view on the school website.  

 

The workshop includes general information about phonics and reading, 

how phonics and reading are taught at The Cambridge and some ideas 

for supporting your child at home. It lasts approximately 30 minutes, 

but you can watch it in sections and access it at any time should you 

need to refer to it later.   

 

There are a few activities for parents to try. You received an activity 

sheet last week which is also available to download from our website.   
 

 

   

 

https://www.cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Phonics+and+Reading+Workshop+2021&pid=1086
https://www.cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1425&type=pdf
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Summer Reading  
 
 
 
 
                             

 

 

                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 

 Thank you to everyone who returned the 

completed Summer Reading Diaries. Reading 

at home throughout the summer definitely 

stops the summer slide! 
 

Mystery Readers 
Birch Class were lucky enough to have the 

first Mystery Reader of the year! They 

enjoyed Ed Vere’s ‘Max the Brave”. 

Who will be the 
Superstar Readers for 

this half term?  
 

 Check your doorstep 

on Thursday 21st 

October! 

 

WANTED 
Mystery Readers 

Could you spare 20 

minutes to be a mystery 

reader in your child’s class?  

Please contact your child’s 

teacher via the school 

office for further details.  

Thank you. 
 

                                                                                          

 

Well done to 

Chestnut and 

Beech classes 

who returned 

the most and 

Elliot who was 

selected from 

the draw. 
 

Book Buddies 
 

The first Book Buddies session of the new school year took place on 

Friday 1st October. The children in every class enjoyed sharing the 

books they had brought in from home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Our next Book Buddies is on Friday 5th November. 


